
From: Sharpe, Bill <billsharpe@live5news.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/3/2013 10:48:03 AM 
Subject: RE: Arrival Time / Parking

Katherine, thanks again for your help, and that of Rachel and Ray, and please apologize to all for my neglecting to
bring in the last songs and performances and the benediction.I felt pressured by ETV to get out, but I should know
they can always cut and edit if something goes long.It's my mistake-- nobody elses!
Other than that, I thought it was a WONDERFUL night, and thought the Governor's message of forgiveness and 
caring was
Right on the mark for the Christmas Season, and well-delivered!
Thanks again for all of your help,

Bill
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2013 11:17 PM
To: Sharpe, Bill
Subject: Arrival Time / Parking

Bill,
5:00pm is the arrival time and you will be able to park in the Statehouse underground parking. Tell the guard who you 
are and that you're here for the Governor's Carolighting and they will inform you where to park.

I will call you tomorrow morning at 10:30am to touch base.

Thank you,
Katherine
8037677583

From: Sharpe, Bill [mailto:billsharpe@live5news.com]
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2013 12:25 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject:

Katherine, thanks for the program.. but never got info on arrival time and parking. Can you re-send that for me? 
Hope Thanksgiving for you and yours was great!
Thx again,
Bill
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